
 

 ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
The Pioneer  School District will provide equal educational opportunity and treatment for all students in all aspects of the academic and 
activities program without discrimination based on race, religion, creed, color, national origin, age, honorably-discharged veteran or military 
status, sex, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, marital status, the presence of any sensory, mental or physical disability, or the 
use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability. The district will provide equal access to school facilities to the Boy 
Scouts of America and all other designated youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code as a patriotic society. District programs will 
be free from sexual harassment. Auxiliary aids and services will be provided upon request to individuals with disabilities.  The following 
employees are designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator-Jeff Davis, jdavis@psd402.org, 
Title IX Coordinator, Amy Koster, akoster@psd402.org, and Section 504 Coordinator, Amy Dahlberg, adahlberg@psd402.org.  
 

District Personnel 
Jeff Davis, Superintendent 
Lynn Chakos, Executive Assistant 
Chris Bishop, Finance Director 
Amy Koster, Human Resources 
Amy Dahlberg, Student Services 
Becky Guilford, Payroll/Personnel 
Lloyd Smith, Maintenance Director 

Joel Williams, Technology Director 

 
 
 

 

 Press Release 
 
     The Pioneer School District will be hosting a Community Dinner and Science and 
Engineering Fair on Wednesday, November 9th in the Middle School Commons. 
     Dinner will be served beginning at 5:00pm.  The community can “Meet the Scientists” from 
6:00pm-6:30pm.  The awards ceremony will be at 6:30pm 
      Winners at each grade level will advance to compete at both the Regional and State Science 
Fairs. 
       The Pioneer School District welcomes all community members to come and share a meal as 
well as see all of the great projects the students have been working on over the past few months.   
      For more information, please contact Brenda Roth or Jeff Davis at 360-426-8291. 
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